
U.S. Department of Justice 
 Office of  Office of Information Policy 
  Sixth Floor 

  441 G Street, NW 

  Washington, DC  20001 

 
 

Telephone: (202) 514-3642 
 
 

January 13, 2022 

VIA: Email 
 
Dear William Fernandes: 

 
This responds to your electronic FOIA submission via FOIASTAR submitted on January 

12, 2022 referencing A-2022-00406-2. 
 
It appears that you might be attempting to appeal from an action of a component of the 

Department of Justice on a Freedom of Information Act or Privacy Act request.  I am unable to 
determine from your submission what action you are appealing.  Accordingly, please send copies 
of any pertinent prior correspondence, such as your initial request for access to records, the 
denial of access to those records, or any other relevant information about your request.  Until our 
Office receives this information, we cannot act on your appeal. 
   
 

Sincerely,  
        
 
       for 
       Daniel Castellano 
       Associate Chief, for Matthew Hurd,   
       Chief, Administrative Appeals 
 
 

56099-11148410@requests.muckrock.com 
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